From: Sager, John E - DNR

To: "James Rasmussen"

Subject: RE: Superior PFAS Sampling Follow-Up
Date: Tuesday, December 17, 2024 5:16:00 PM
Attachments: image008.png

Hello Mr. Rasmussen:

Thank you for sharing your insights and observations. In response to your questions, the latest
update | received from Enbridge was the report documenting the August and September 2024
sampling is expected to be submitted to the DNR in January 2025. Also, the current work plan does
not include sampling at Outfall #006. Sampling of Outfall #006 may be conducted during future
iterations of site investigation if necessary.

Please contact me if you have any further questions.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how | did.

John Sager
Hydrogeologist — Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1701 N. 4t st.

Superior, Wl 54880
Phone: (715) 919-7239
john.sager@wisconsin.gov

@ dnr.wi.gov
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From: James Rasmussen <jrasmussen@glifwc.org>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2024 5:00 PM

To: Sager, John E - DNR <John.Sager@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: Superior PFAS Sampling Follow-Up

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.

Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is|

Boozhoo John Sager,

Is any new or additional information available from planned site investigation activities for August
and September of this year?
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| am also interested in if there are any plans to test OutfallSite#6 or the unnamed creek adjacent to
the St. Francis Cemetery currently?

Additionally, please note that at least from the scoping statement, the information available appears
to support testing at Outfall Site #6. There appears to be a lack of evidence beyond personnel
statements about annual events that happened from the early 1990’s until 2014 that indicated
annual testing may not have occurred for Tanks 30 through 45 and that there appears to be no
affirmative statement or additional information that the “small fire event” in 2012 near the ‘north
portion” of the terminal did not occur within the northeast area of the terminal reflecting tanks 30-
45,

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,
James Rasmussen
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715-682-6619

72682 Maple St. | P.O. Box 9
Odanah, WI 54861

www.glifwe.org

Work Cell: 715-292-4305
Direct: 715-685-2103

Email: jrasmussen@glifwc.org
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